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Voting by mail has been tried and tested in Oregon and other states and jurisdictions 

for decades. It both enhances voter access and participation. The attempts to repeal 

it are based in misinformation paired with a blatant hostility toward our democracy. 

Those who support such measures are undeserving of the offices they hold. 


